
 
 

2019-2020 City League 
  

 YMCA Squash Players Needed 
 

The Kingston City Squash League will begin the 2019-2020 
season on September 23, 2019. 
 
For anyone (new players) interested in playing on either 
of the  “C or D” level YMCA or St. Lawrence College teams, 
please contact Terry FitzPatrick (see below).  There will be 
tryouts in August and early September. 
 
We are always looking for players - in case there are 
openings during the season.   
Players must be available to play every (or most) Monday 
nights during the season.  Games are played at the 
Kingston YMCA, Garrison (RMC), or Queen’s. 
 
We also have 2 “A/B” level teams.  We will refer those 
players to the appropriate team captains. 
 
For more information contact: 
Terry FitzPatrick at terryfitz@bell.net or (text) 613-305-
1192 


